
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays

Time is flying by and we are already in the midst of the holiday season. This 
month, we will be incorporating the magic of the season as we explore various 
STEM concepts through the lens of fairy tales. Please make sure to read our 
Monday newsletters for important information about December’s events and 
activities. I’m especially excited to celebrate this season with our ABC Mom 
families during our Annual Christmas Potluck, please make sure to RSVP. 
Wishing everyone a very merry Christmas and beautiful holiday season!! 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Helping


We help each other 
with kindness


Sharing


We share space and 
materials with 
mutual 
consideration


Benefits of 
Reading


We expand our 
knowledge and 
skills while we read

PARENTS NIGHT OUT

Friday, Dec. 20th, from 
5:30PM to 8:30PM. For 
info and to RSVP, please 
see here.
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TUITION DUE


Tuition is due by Fri. 
12/20/2024. Late 
payments will result in a 
$25 fee.

2
SCHOOL CLOSURE DATES


School will be closed 
12/24/24-01/01/25 for 
Winter Vacation. 
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ABC Mom Learning Center & Childcare

Early Education with a Teacher's Mind and a Mother's Heart

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B4FAEA82FA5F94-53855816-parents


December 2024 Overview

Learning Themes: Exploring STEM 
Through the Lens of Fairy Tales | What 
is Winter? |


I absolutely love the holiday season, there is just 
something so magical about it. Inspired by this 
feeling of magic, we are diving into the world of 
fairy tales and engaging our early learners in 
various STEM adventures in December. As we 
read the various versions of “The Three Little 
Pigs” earlier this month, we created different 
homes and also learned about how houses are 
built. As we read “The Three Billy Goats Gruff,” 
we will be taking a tour around the world to learn 
about different bridges and how these incredible 
bridges were built and the engineering process 
behind them. It’s going to be such an exciting and 
fun-filled month!


As the winter season approaches, the weather is 
definitely changing. The days are also shorter and 
it’s getting darker earlier. Friendly reminder to 
please make sure that your child is dressed in 

weather-appropriate attire for our daily outdoor 
adventures as well. We will be exploring this 
beautiful time of year and the amazing changes 
that happen in the animal and plant world as we 
all prepare for the wonders of winter.


Lastly, as we welcome in the new year. we will 
also be preparing for the 2025-2026 School Year. 
Continuing enrollment forms will be going out in 
December. Please make sure to fill them out and 
return them by Friday, January 17th, 2025. 
Wishing everyone a joyous, healthy, and love-
filled holiday season for you and all those you 
love. Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!
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THE IMPORTANCE OF FAMILY ENGAGEMENT

One of the requirements of enrollment is for our 
ABC Mom Families to engage in our weekly 
home learning activities. Why? This is because 
science shows that you are the MOST important 
people in your children’s lives. If you are using 
the vocabulary and talking about the concepts 
that we are exploring in school, then your 
children will be more motivated and engaged in 
our school learning. I was so amazed and moved 
by what you created together with your children 
last week. Those moments of creating and 
building will be precious lifelong memories!
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